Statement of Bangladesh during the UPR review of Pakistan

Thank you Mr. President.

Bangladesh congratulates Pakistan on the presentation of her national report.

Bangladesh notes, with appreciation, the launching of National Action Plan on Human Rights by Pakistan.  Bangladesh also notes Pakistan's efforts to review the education curriculum to include cross-cutting themes such as tolerance, human rights, civic education and democracy. The ratification of the Optional Protocol to the CRC on the Involvement of Children in Armed conflict is laudable. The drafting of National Policy on Ending Violence Against Women and Girls is also noteworthy, and Bangladesh recommends that Pakistan expedite its  finalization.

Mr. President,

Bangladesh understands that human rights cannot be enjoyed without the fulfillment of human needs, and hence appreciate Pakistan's commitment to eradicate poverty. The challenges faced in this regard such as combating terrorism, resource constraints, effective enforcement of laws and policies and natural disasters due to climate change are significant and deserve consideration.

We wish Pakistan a very successful UPR.

I thank you.

